Northside Christian School Music Department

January 28, 2014

Dear parents,

If you are reading this it is probably because your child is interested in having a role in our
elementary children's spring program at Northside Christian School. On Friday, April 25th,
all the elementary students will be participating in "Back to the Creekbank," however, we
are having auditions on Monday, February 10th at 10am for all elementary students who
are interested in having a speaking role or a solo in one of the musical's songs.

Attached is a copy of the portion of the script and the song we will use for try-outs. Your
child does not need to memorize any of this but should be very familiar with it so that he
can do his best, showing us animation, strength of sound, and enjoyment in being on stage.

If your child should receive a role, please know that there will be rehearsals after school a
couple times a week during the month of April. By agreeing to allow your child to be in this
production with a solo or speaking part, you are agreeing to provide/arrange
transportation for him after the rehearsals are completed each day.

Please have your child bring this signed copy of the try-out packet to the try-outs on
February 10th.

[ would love for my child to be involved and understand the extra time commitment:

Please sign the above line.

Please let us know if you have any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Rausch and Mr. Maxwell



